
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Congratulations 

Thurlby Stars Certificate Winners 

We would like to congratulate our Thurlby Stars for demonstrating one of our Thurlby Values this week. Our 

winners are: 

 

Reception –  James and Holly 

Year 1    - Olly and Maddison 

Year 2    -  Toby and Elissa 

Year 3    -  Max and Clara 

Year 4    -  Leanna-Rose and Lili 

Year 5 –   Elliott and Jack 

Year 6 –         Archie and Joe 

 

Attendance 

Our average attendance figure, for the week beginning 5th February, was 92.7%. 

 

Class Attendance Awards 

 

1st Year 3 97.4% 

2nd Year 2 96% 

3rd Year 6 93.8% 

 

Year 1 

In year one in D.T. this term we have been learning how to make a healthy savoury sandwich. This week we 

made our own sandwich packaging and created our very own savoury sandwich. The children took them home 

to eat and said they were delicious! 
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Year 6 

This week, our Year 6 class started their 

sculpture project inspired by Alberto Giacometti. 

The sculptures are a transition project for the 

children to work on before they go to secondary 

school. Using wire, tinfoil and PVA glue, the 

children will create a human form based upon 

cubism. Watch this space for the final 

sculptures!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Safer Internet Day  

All of our classes have been thinking about Safer Internet Day this week. 

Our Junior Online Safety Officers delivered an assembly to KS2 whilst 

also providing a quiz for each class to participate in. Some classes also 

engaged with the BBC Teach website to help them to learn about safe 

practice online. Follow the link for more information 

https://www.bbc.com/ownit/curations/safer-internet-day-2024 

 

 

 

PE and Forest School – Term 4 

Please see the following information regarding PE kit days and Forest School for Term 4. 

  

PE 

Reception – Monday and Friday  

Y1 – Tuesday * 

Y2 –Wednesday and Thursday 

Y3 –Tuesday and Wednesday  

Y4 – Monday and Thursday  

Y5 – Monday and Thursday  

Y6 – Tuesday and Friday   

 

Forest School  

 

* Please note that Year 1 will be having Forest School in term 4 on Thursdays, starting on Thursday 22nd 

February, so will need appropriate kit as they will go out in all weathers.  

 

• Waterproof coat 

• T-shirt 

• Jumper 

• Jogging bottoms/old jeans/waterproof trousers 

• Wellington boots (in a separate named carrier bag) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.bbc.com/ownit/curations/safer-internet-day-2024


PTFA 

Please see the adjacent poster for information about a 

PTFA Dress Down Day, on Thursday 28th March. There is 

also an exciting opportunity to create an Easter bonnet for 

a competition on the last day of term with prizes to be won 

for the best entries.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parents’ Evenings: Reception, Years 1 to 6 

There are still some slots available for our Parents’ Evenings on Monday 26th February or Wednesday 6th 

March, if you are yet to book your appointment. Please follow the Parentmail notification link and select an 

appropriate time. The Parents’ Evening icon can also be found on the left-hand column of the Parentmail site. 

Just click on this to choose the evening you would prefer and complete the information required, as necessary. 

For parents of children with additional needs, Mrs Smitheringale still has some availability for 20-minute 

slots on Wednesday 13th March between 2.00- 5.30pm. If you would like to book a time then please call 

the School Office after half term to arrange this. 

Year 6 Hoodies 

Don’t forget to order your hoodie before Sunday 18th February. Please see the link below: 

Thurlby Leavers Hoodies | UK School Shop| Shotbowl 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs K Finch 

Headteacher 

 

https://www.shotbowl.com/index.php?route=product/product&path=222_61_285&product_id=2593


 

Upcoming Calendar dates 

Sunday 18th February -  Deadline to order Year 6 hoodies 

Monday 19th February -  Start of Term 4 

 Year 6 children residential to Aylmerton Field Study Centre 

Wednesday 21st February -  Year 6 children home from Aylmerton Field Study Centre 

Thursday 22nd February - Forest School starts for Year 1 

Monday 26th February – Bikeability for Year 5 children (Mon to Thurs)  

 Parents’ evening  

Tuesday 27th February -  Year 4 Class Assembly @ 10.10am 

Wednesday 6th March  Parents’ evening 

Saturday 16th March -  Shakespeare rehearsal at Bourne Westfield 9:00-12:00 

Wednesday 27th March -                   Shakespeare performance ‘Much Ado About Nothing’ – Key Theatre 

Thursday 28th March -                       PTFA Dress Down Day and Easter Bonnet Competition 

Rocksteady concert @ 2.15pm  

                                                          End of Term 4 

 

Local clubs/Half term activities 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Deeping Literary Competition 

 


